
Welcome
Welcome to the first edition 
of Bradford College’s new 
stakeholder newsletter.
We’re thrilled to embark on 
this journey of connection 
and collaboration with you.

Through this newsletter we 
aim to share our progress, 
achievements, and the 
transformative impact we’re 
making with our students 
and in the wider Bradford 
community. 

You can read a full 
version of all these news 
stories on our website.
bradfordcollege.ac.uk/
news
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Esther Wilkey, a lecturer based 
in our ESOL department, was 
invited to Windsor Castle in July 
for a day celebrating the legacy 
and contributions of William 
Shakespeare to UK culture. 

Esther received an invitation due to 
her continued efforts to keep the 
legacy of the world’s most famous 
writer, William Shakespeare, alive 
within her day-to-day teaching. Our 
ESOL department works with the 
Royal Shakespeare Company to 
utilise Shakespearian texts within 
their curriculum, from Entry Level 1 
through to Level 1.

“It was beyond anything I ever 
thought it could have been. I’ve 
worked here for 10 years and I  
love my job, but I never imagined it  
would lead me to meeting the 
King. I felt really proud to represent 
Bradford College.”

“We’re the only College that runs 
a tutorial programme like this. It was 
interesting to talk to another teacher 
who said that from me presenting 
about the work that we do, she’s now 
used similar ideas at her college, with 
their students.”

ESOL Lecturer 
Receives Royal Invite 
to Meet King Charles
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Read the full story at 
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